

Telephone: 01902 850266 Facsimile: 01902 851332

office@brewood.staffs.sch.uk

BREWOOD CE (C) MIDDLE SCHOOL

A Specialist School For Science and Maths

22nd June 2017

Dear Parents,

The RE syllabus ensures that children learn about different faiths. At Brewood, each year group studies one religion in addition to Christianity in the summer term - for Year 5, it is Sikhism. Part of their learning is to be a visit to a Sikh Gurdwara (temple) in order to understand the importance of a religious building in the community, and worship. On this occasion the cost of the visit and transport has been made by the school.

The visit for 5KGr and 5EG will take place on Tuesday 27th June and the visit for 5JC and 5CG, will take place on Thursday 29th during the normal school morning. We will be travelling by coach to Guru Nanak Satsang Gurdwara in Wolverhampton. We will return to school in time for the children's usual lunch.

School uniform must be worn and in addition all visitors are asked to cover their heads: children can wear hats, caps or scarves. Legs should be covered - therefore either trousers or school skirts with leggings underneath should be worn.

Yours sincerely,

C-A. Parsons

Miss Parsons

Mr D I Swift

Executive Headteacher

















